
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

13th May 2022  

Attention P6 parents 

AQE registration has now opened for those 
children sitting AQE tests in Nov/Dec 22. 
It is your responsibility to ensure that your 
child is registered. Go to www.aqe.org.uk to 
download the forms. 

RAISING A CONCERN WITH SCHOOL…  

Occasionally, parents or carers may have 
concerns or worries they wish to address 
with school, this may be to do with academ-
ic progress, social interactions or a situa-
tion at home.  

In such circumstances we ask parents & 
carers to observe the following procedure…  

1. Inform the class teacher by a phone 
call, letter or make an appointment to 
speak with them. Most often issues 
are resolved quickly at this stage.  

2. Speak with the Vice Principal (Mrs 
Lowry).  

3. If the issue is still not resolved speak 
with Mrs Hall. By following a staged 
approach, we can ensure that your 
concern is heard by more than one 
person and our goal is to resolve is-
sues quickly. It may be necessary for 
the teacher to return your call as 
they have teaching responsibilities 
throughout the day.  

Thank you all for observing this. 

REMINDER:  

School is CLOSED on Thursday 2nd June & 
Friday 3rd June for the Jubilee Bank Holi-
day weekend.  

Sport’s Day 

We are planning to hold Sport’s Day on Friday 
10th June. Sport’s Day activities for P1-4 pupils 
will begin at 9.30 am. Parents will be able to 
come and watch the fun and then take their 
children home afterwards at approximately 11 
am. 

Sport’s Day for P5—7 pupils will begin at 12.30 
pm and again parents are welcome to join us.  

P5-7 pupils will go home when their activities 
have finished 

If it is raining on Sport’s Day we will have to 
hold it in the assembly hall and unfortunately 
parents will not be able to come along. We hope 
that this will not be the case and look forward 
to welcoming you back to the school again. 

P7 LEAVERS 

PRIMARY 7 CHILDREN WILL FINISH AT 
1PM ON THURSDAY 23rd JUNE.  

We plan to have a leaver’s assembly, on 
that morning, followed by a bbq and a few 
other fun events for our P7s to end their 
time at Central Integrated PS.  

Parents will be able to attend the assembly 
and join us for refreshments afterwards 
but numbers unfortunately will have to be 
limited to 2 guests per pupil as covid re-
strictions remain in place for indoor 
events. 

School ends on Thursday 30th June at 
12pm for P1-6 pupils. 

Induction for our new P1 pupils will take 
place on Tuesday 7th June.  

The Central family goes from strength to 
strength. 


